
Responses from the January 2017 PLO

"I loved being able to spend extended time with other coaches and hear real life stories of
coaching. I left with a bag of new tricks, new friends, and new energy to bring back to my
school."

  

- Instructional Coach

  

"I have now attended two PLOs. Every session that I attended provided me with useful
information that can be implemented in my school. The camaraderie at these PLOs is amazing
and unlike any other conference I have attended. It helped me to build my network and
resources."

  

- Instructional Coach

      

  

"This PLO, like all the others I have attended, gave me a chance to pause, learn, and reflect. I
gained a lot of valuable insight to share with teachers and administrators in my district."

  

- Instructional Coach

  

"This is my first year coaching. PIIC has provided the support that I need as I continue the
journey to provide strategies to teachers to improve instructional practice within our school
district."

  

- Instructional Coach
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"The energy and professionalism of the participants is revitalizing and renewing. The hope and
positive attitudes about coaching helps refuel me as a coach to go back into the unfriendly
waters (at times) and push forward with optimism and a strong encouraging attitude."

  

- Instructional Coach
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